event will need to establish a better way to keep track of the number of people in attendance.
Tickets were suggested as a possible way to keep a more accurate count. Seniors and veterans
would enjoy a special admission price. The Saukville Area Historical Society is looking for HELP
from members during this event. We will be providing fry bread again for this event. Members
should consider volunteering some of their time. The Saukville Crossroads Rendezvous event is
scheduled for Friday, May 17, Saturday, May 18 and Sunday, May 19, 2019.

Sally Kupvits spoke of combining the Christmas holiday bazaar event with the American Legion
Women's Auxiliary Unit 470. The proposal was that the historical society set up a booth during
the American Legion Christmas bazaar and sell Christmas wrapping paper, bags, etc. at the
Legion hall. Sally is going to find out if we would have adequate booth space there, and if there
would be a charge to us for that space. It was suggested that instead of carrying Christmas items
to the Legion Hall on the day of their bazaar, perhaps we could just open the Firehouse on that
day and sell Christmas paper products. We could advertise their bazaar with signage at the
Firehouse and they could advertise our sale with signage at the Legion hall. Members expressed
concern with having to carry our Christmas items to the Legion hall and then having to carry
any unsold items back to the Firehouse. This discussion has been tabled until the June meeting
when Sally will provide us with more information from the Legion.

The Pioneer Village Handiwork event is scheduled for June 9; 2019. We will not be participating

this year because we don't feel we have the necessary talent or preparation time to be part of this
event.

We need to set up some dates to organize, document and catalog on-site artifacts of the
Firehouse collection. It was decided to designate every Thursday in June from g:00 a.m. to 2:00
p.m. Members could give as much time each Thursday as their schedules allow. We hope to
have the organization and documentation of the collection completed by the end of June. We
need an updated list for insurance purposes and also for our own personal information. Since
we will need access to the building every Thursday, a discussion of the front door keys to the
building was addressed. Anne Kertscher, Sally and Bill Kupvits, and Cindy Douglas have the

keys right now. Wester Garage will also be coming to check and tune up the garage door. At this
time the garage door combination will be changed.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Thielen, recording secretary




